19 B Swain’s Lane,
LONDON N6 6 QX
December 21 2015
Your references:
Application Ref: 2015/3268/P Refer to Matthias Gentet
To Whom It May Concern at Camden Planning in regard to 21 Swain’s Lane.
Thank you for your notification of the above application dated December 4 2015,

* The application is incomplete since few details of the steam extraction unit are given.
s Thefanis also not fully specified nor located on the drawings.

Given the above this application cannot be properly assessed, and | agree with the
submission made to you by Martin Narraway of Holly Lodge Estate CAAC, of which | am also
a member, that the applicant should provide full details of the extraction system proposed
before a decision is taken, and that these details should be circulated to all of us who have
responded to this application for our comments.

I also want it specified in regard to the Louvre doors in the plans, that this door is kept shut
at all times to help attenuate the noise of the compressor and fan of the air conditioning
unit.

Although this is a separate issue to the above application | want to add that in November
2010 | objected to the Planning Application 210/5221/P, in regard to the extraction unit
proposed for Kalendars in Swain’s Lane. My objection was not granted, but | think that
Camden Planning need to seriously consider if they made the right decision.

ftis important that you know that those of us who are residents above these businesses in
Swain’s Lane have, for a long time now, serious issues in regard to the noise, vibrations, and
fumes, emitted from the extraction units of these busi nesses. These matters seriously
detract from our rightful enjoyment of our homes, particularly but not only, the enjoyment
of our roof terraces during the Summer maonths,

Cne focal resident has suggested that this new extraction unit, if agreed, needs to be
continually ‘policed’, in regard to noise and fumes. | would go further, and say that it is
necessary for all the extraction units in Swain’s Lane referred to above, to be continually and
regularly kept under observation in regard to fumes, noise, vibration, and any other issues
that spoil our rightful enjoyment of our homes,

Yours truly,

Valerie F. Doultor



